
 The first day of our new school year is August 22nd. Please be aware 

new children and families will be present and learning our policies.  Please 

keep in mind that transitioning into a new classroom/school can take up to 

two weeks. Here are some helpful tips to make it easier: 

 Arrive on time. 

 Have your child view their classroom on our website. 

 Discuss any fears beforehand, be reassuring and positive. 

 Communicate with your child’s teacher, by via Center’s email or phone. 
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August 2022 

MENU ON BACK 

Visit our website @  

plantingseedsofhopecenter.org 

& follow us on Facebook  

Back to School Tips!  

Welcome Back 

When making a payment to the Center 

please remember the below policies: 

~Payment must be made prior to       

services. 

~Make checks payable to                   

FBC Children’s Center 

~Cash payments must be placed into an 

envelope or a Ziploc bag with your 

child’s name and amount of payment. 

~Please remember not to let people into 

our building.  Please only allow our staff 

to determine who is allowed access into 

our Center.   

Reminders...  

August Birthdays: 
Scarlet E.                 10th 

Brinley  Y.          15th 

Amy R.           31st 

Miss Amanda          23rd 

 Friday, August 12th @ 5:30pm, will be our Family Night this year. This 

year’s theme is based on the famous children’s book Chicka Chicka Boom 

Boom by Bill Martin, Jr.  Please plan to attend this important event to meet 

your child’s teachers and to have fellowship with other families that attend 

our center. The event starts in the sanctuary for important announcements.  

There will be fun hands-on activities for the children.  We will not be accepting 

school supplies this school year. We will charge each child’s account $10 to 

cover the supplies needed for your child’s classroom supplies. Please add 

$10 to your tuition payment for 8/29. If this causes a financial hardship for 

your family, please contact the office and we can apply scholarship funds to 

cover the cost. 


